CITY OF GEARHART

Executive Session of the City Council
Tuesday, May 31, 2022
6:00 p.m. On-site and Virtual via Zoom

An Executive Session of the Gearhart City Council was called to order by Mayor Cockrum on Tuesday,
May 31, 2022 at 6:03 p.m. Also present were Councilor Warren, Councilor Fackerell, Councilor Smith,
Councilor Tomlinson, City Administrator Chad Sweet, City Attorney Peter Watts, and Executive
Assistant Krysti Ficker,

The purpose of the session was to review and evaluate the employment-related performance of City

Administrator Chad Sweet, and consider continuation of employment.
The topic added to discussion regarding pending litigation did not occur after all.

Mayor Cockrum closed the session at 6:56 p.m.

Mayor Kerry Smith

Chad Sweet, City Administrator



